
Announcements for 9/7/23 

 
Bartram Bears, it’s time to get your brick on!  The LEGO Club will hold its first build 

on Friday September 15th at 8:30am in room 670.  If you want to participate, be 

sure to hand in a signed permission form to Mr. Iacono in room 670 prior to the 

build. 

 

**Girls Weightlifting: There will be an Informational meeting for any girls 

interested on Wednesday September 13th at 8:50 to 9:10 AM in Coach Reagan’s 

room N126.  

 

**Seniors: Senior portraits are available to book with Cady Studios at 

Cady.com/schedule. Don’t miss your LAST opportunity to be in the yearbook! 

Yearbooks are now on sale at yearbookordercenter.com! School code is 15724.  

 

**Attention Junior and Senior music students:  

Applications are now being accepted for membership in the Tri-M Music Honor 

Society. Tri-M is a service and leadership organization for students enrolled in 

music courses & ensembles.  For more information, or to get an application 

packet, see Tri-M sponsor Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room.   

 

This Friday, September 8th is Link Crew's annual Freshmen Tailgate at the Solar 

Panel Pavillion by the front office! We will have free food, games, and facepainting 

for any freshman who attends. Again, that's this Friday from 4:30 to 6 pm. All you 

need is your Freshman ID. Hope to see you there! 

 



** Do you like books and trivia? Then the Battle of the Books club might be for 

you! The BT Battle of the Books team is looking for new members to participate in 

the Annual High School Battle of the Books.  Stop by our table during Club Fair 

September 6th during lunches.   If you have any questions, please see Mrs. T in the 

Media Center 

 

** Extra Help for Algebra 1 and Geometry is offered in Room N219 – 2nd Floor of 

the 9th Grade Bldg, during ALL 3 LUNCHES!  Algebra 1 on Monday through Friday. 

Geometry on Tuesday and Thursday.  Students can bring their lunch! 

 


